HAPPY THANKSGIVING

As we approach this day, there are many reasons for us to celebrate. Some look at the day as a time to meet friends and family. For others a football game or meeting former classmates is a special moment. Many of us travel to be with family and friends.

Whatever your circumstance, it is a good day to feel happy. It is a good day to reflect on our work with children and to appreciate all that we have.

Thanksgiving Day has been a holiday set aside for us to remember our past, but it is also a good day to rekindle our hopes for the future.

May your day be filled with good food, good health, and good friends.

On behalf of the Oradell Board of Education and administration, we would like to extend to you and your family the best of holiday wishes.

Paul J. Saxton

Superintendent of School Oradell Public School Dorothy Watson-Nichols

President
Oradell Board of Education

